5-C, 2nd Floor, Khayaban-e-lttehad, Phase VII,
Defence Housing Authority, Karachi.

Tel: (92-21)-35390408, 35390409, Fax: 35390410
E-mail: ti.pakistan@gmail.com

Website: www.transparency.org.pk

Ref: 4086/804(4) 6™ February, 2013
Directorate of Education (Schools)

Balochistan
Quetta, Balochistan

3" REMINDER

Subject: Regularization of Branch Primary School Killi Ali Bagh

Dear Sir,

Please find attached copies of the letter dated 8™ June, 2012, 1% Reminder dated 6™ July, 2012, and
2" Reminder dated 19" September, 2012 which we had sent to you earlier. As of date we have not
received any reply. The complainant is looking forward towards a solution to this problem.

Transparency International Pakistan would greatly appreciate if you would kindly look into the
matter and if found genuine/correct take appropriate action under the rules and please let us know
regarding any action which has taken place.

TI Pakistan is striving to have Rule of Law in Pakistan which is the only way of eliminating
corruption and have good governance in the country.

With Regards,

Saad Rashid
Executive Director

Copy forwarded for the information/action of:

Minister of Education, Govt. of Balochistan, Quetta
Chief Secretary, Govt. of Balochistan, Quetta

Secretary Education, Government of Balochistan, Quetta
Executive District Officer, Education, Dera Bugti
Complainant
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